H.

COryY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25th April, 1936.

Dear 3irs,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 20th

instant enclosing the undertaking on the steamer "CABO

- CULLERA", and I shall be glad if you will keep this case

in mind and advise me promptly shovld this vessel leave
Tarragona without the outstanding matters of survey
receiving attention.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

JX BILBAO,




